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I-94 Injury Crash at the Fargo Red River walk over bridge  
 
What: Injury    

Where:  I-94 East Bound MM 351 (City of Fargo at the Walk Bridge)  

When: December 9th, 2022, at 631 PM  

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Cloudy  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Fixed Object  

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Fargo PD, Fargo Fire, FM Ambulance  

Vehicle No. 1:  2019 Dodge Ram 
Driver No. 1: 51-year-old male from Moorhead, MN (Serious Injury) 
Restraints: Unknown  
Charges:  Under Investigation  

 
 
 

 

NARRATIVE:  
 
The Dodge was traveling eastbound on I-94 in the Fargo Metro area. Prior to the University 
exit the Dodge left the I-94 roadway and entered the south ditch. The Dodge struck both 
concrete pillars that support the south side of the red river walk over bridge. Significant 
damage was sustained to the Dodge, and the driver a 51-year-old male from Moorhead, MN 
sustained serious injuries as a result of the crash.  
 
The driver of the Dodge was transported by Fargo FM Ambulance to the Sanford Hospital. 
This crash remains under investigation by the NDHP. The NDHP was assisted by the Fargo 
Police Department, Fargo Fire Department, and FM ambulance.  
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For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@nd.gov  

     
 


